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Status

Name Mr. Raymond Steven Deleo
Application Date 3/15/2025

Expiration Date 3/15/2027

Status

Basic Information

Name
Mr. Raymond Steven DelLeo

1 would like to be appointed to the position because:
Harbor Advisory Committee. | would like to be appointed to
the Committee to assist the Harbor Commission in
improving, preserving and managing our Harbor and
associated downtown area.
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Board

Harbor Commission Advisory
Committee

Contact Information

Address
3 Captain Street
Bristol, RI 02809

Yes, | am a resident
Yes
Email

Phone

Cell Phone

Vacancies Status Actions

2 e ||

Occupation

Yes, 1 am a city employee
No

Professional Licenses
USCG MMC Master License - 100
GRT (Self-Propelled & Aux. Sail)

Registrations/Certifications
International Offshore Safety at Sea
Hands-On Training Certified
American Red Cross Adult &
Pediatric First Aid, CPR & AED



Raymond S. DeLeo
3 Captain Street
Bristol, RI
02809

March 15, 2025

Honorable Town Council
Bristol Town Hall

10 Court Street

Bristol, RI 02809

Re: Harbor Commission Advisory Committee

Dear Council Members,

I am a lifelong resident of Bristol who has been enjoying the use of our
harbor since I was a child having spent many summers on nearby Hog
Island and taking sailing lessons at The Bristol Yacht Club. It was there
at the age of ten that I became interested in racing sailing vessels and
have continued racing and cruising ever since. The health and use of
our harbor has always been a concern of mine and I am interested in
seeking ways to preserve and improve its use.

Having sailed locally and to many other parts of the world I have been
fortunate to have experienced many different ports and their
associated landings as my attached Sailing CV can attest.

As a boat and property owner in the downtown area I am particularly
aware of boaters and business needs. Our historic Town has much to
offer visitors and residents especially in the downtown area where
there are always ways to enhance and improve things. The shared use
of these areas by visitors, fishermen, restauranteurs, shop owners and
residents are very important to continue the proper use of these assets.
Many improvements have already been made and others are in
progress but they also must be properly managed.

Therefore, I am hopeful that you will appoint me to the Harbor
Advisory Committee where I can share my experiences and ideas to aid
the Harbor Commission in improving our precious resources.



Respectfully submitted,
Ray DelLeo



